
 

 

October 30, 2017 
 
Mr. Rod Covey 
Chief of Police 
Port of Seattle Police Department 
P.O. Box 68727 
Seattle, WA 98168 
 
Dear Chief Covey: 
 
CALEA Accreditation represents a commitment to professional excellence.  The work of 
your organization toward attaining this internationally recognized credential is indicative 
of sound leadership, as well as practitioner support of adherence to standards. 
 
The report accompanying this transmittal is provided only to the chief executive officer 
and represents observations and findings from the most recent standards-based review 
of the organization.  It is important to review this document in its entirety with specific 
attention to any matter indicating compliance concerns, required policy/practice 
adjustments, or outcomes not reflective of the intent of standards.  The Commission will 
use this document as the primary resource in considering your organization for 
accreditation.  To that end, you or a qualified representative(s) should be prepared to 
address information contained in this report and respond to inquiries by Commissioners 
 
The Port of Seattle Police Department is scheduled for a Review Committee Hearing at 
the next Commission Conference in Jacksonville, Florida on November 18, 2017. While 
the Commission does not require your attendance at this hearing, your participation 
helps ensure a comprehensive understanding of issues impacting your agency’s 
candidacy.  An Awards Banquet for successful organizations will occur in the evening 
following the Review Committee Hearing.  
 
CALEA is The Gold Standard for Public Safety Agencies and we are honored to have 
your organization participate in this highly regarded process. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
W. Craig Hartley, Jr. 
Executive Director 
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